TRAILBLAZER N032 REPORT - Saturday 13/09/14 — Tyrell Rd, Dardanup
Well some stay that 13 is their unlucky number, however that has never been the case for Super Sherpa ... until now.

As if the alpine nature of the first ascent less than 100m from the start wasn’t enough, it seems that one small
navigation error (a right turn when we should have taken a left) led our intrepid 24 strong tour group through the

sparse, open grandeur but definitely NOT pleasantly fragrant environs of the local dump.

Nice views towards the coast, but WOW .... the unmistaken odour of decaying South West lifestyle remnants was
something to behold. | can say one thing though .... it was memorable!

It should be noted however that the majority of these courses (either the 18km or 14km options) were undertaken
along shaded tracks with a very forgiving surface under foot punctuated only by the odd random gun shot in the
distance. Or across open grassed fields with wire fences that needed negotiating. So don’t be deterred when we
return.

Ahhhhhh, country life — who would ever trade it?

So where to next .... Collie River (North), Australind is scheduled for Saturday 11 October at 6.00am. This route, the
site of the first ever Trailblazer run, is located within the Clifton Community Reserve off Lucy Victoria Ave. Good luck
to all our Trailblazer’s taking part in the trail run on the Cape to Cape Track on Sunday 21 September. The off road
full marathon, half marathon and 13.5km distance events each have Trailblazer representation — so best of luck to
all.

“Keeping on Track”
Super Sherpa



